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Dear Parent(s) and Student: 
 

Welcome to Porter Ridge High School!  Enclosed is a packet of information that needs to be completed and returned to the high 

school to assist in registering your son or daughter.  Please fill out the information and return it as soon as possible. 
 

The forms that are included in this packet are: 
 

 Student Information (English version and Spanish version) 

 Request for Transcript form 

 Record of Schools Attended form 

 Proof of Residence form 

 Special Medical Need/Condition form 

 NC Immunization Law Information form 

 NC Health Assessment Transmittal Form 

 Transportation-Bus Rider form 

 Home Language Survey form (English version and Spanish version)  

 Internet Use Agreement  

 Annual Parent Notification Process form 

 Consent form concerning Reproductive Health Issues form 

 Student Handbook form (English version and Spanish version) 

 Letter and Request for Health Information form (English version and Spanish version) 

 Programs for Exceptional Children Form 
 

Along with completing the forms, please include a copy of the following: 
 

 Birth Certificate 

 Official Immunization Record (copy from doctor’s office or health clinic) 

 Final report card 

 Unofficial transcript 

 Standardized Test Scores 

 Two proofs of residence (Acceptable documents to prove residence:) 

1. Notarized rental/purchase agreement 

2. Utility bills (electric, telephone, gas, etc.) 

3. Drivers license and automobile registration 

4. Income tax W-2 form and property tax bill 

5. Car insurance and property insurance policies 
 

All of the above information MUST BE completed before your child can be enrolled. 
 

We look forward to working with you and your child! 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. Bashawn Harris 

Principal 


